
Brian Lusher 

From: Mark_Strehlow@URSCorp.com

Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2009 8:03 AM

To: Brian Lusher

Subject: MLGS Application Number 18404 extension authorization
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3/23/2010

Brian:  

 

An extension of the subject application review period conclusion from July 15, 2009 to 90 days 

later is acceptable.  

 

Regards,  

 

 

 

Mark Strehlow  

Sr. Project Manager  

510 874 3055 direct  

510 874 3268 fax  
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